
Be A Responsible Boater Getting out on the water to fish or cruise
offers much-needed relief during COVID-19 social distancing, and while most 
lawmakers have no wish to restrict those activities, irresponsible behavior 
threatens to ruin time on the water for our entire boating community. 

YOU are the key to keeping boat ramps, fuel docks and marine service businesses 
open when we need them most. Following a few simple rules will help keep us 
safe and allow us to enjoy our boats while adhering to CDC Guidelines. 

Thank you for doing your part to help prevent the spread of the virus and the 
closure of our boat ramps. 

Learn more at 

GO 
Go Boating 
Florida.com 
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